
Upgrade of existing footpath 
within Corkagh Park desirable 

Existing walking and cycling route in 
Clondalkin Park section funded by NTA

Town Centre section: 
No practicable off-road option,

- on street works outside scope of permeability projects

Off-road option is desirable 
but seems undeliverable at present in its entirety.

Project could be phased as land becomes available, 
but will be unlikely to secure funding on a phased basis.

On-road option difficult to achieve; request input from Roads Dept


